
 

 

Hello! It is the House Councillors here and we are going to inform you about 

Red Nose Day, which is happening on Friday 18th March this year.  

On Red Nose Day, we are going to have a FUN RUN around the school playgrounds. On Friday 

18th  March, pupils can come to school wearing their house colour t- shirt, and their PE 

uniform on the bottom half e.g. black/navy shorts/sports leggings/tracksuit bottoms (if 

possible) and outdoor PE shoes. Before the morning interval, our P1-3 classes will run together 

for 15 minutes! Then after the morning interval, our P4-7 classes will run together for 20 minutes! 

The aim of the fun run is not to raise any money but to have fun and to try to run as many laps of 

the playgrounds as we can whilst thinking about the fantastic Red Nose Day Charity. 

On Friday 18th March, we are also holding a FOODBANK COLLECTION for a local charity. East 

Renfrewshire Larder supports local people by collecting and delivering food 

and household essentials. Therefore, on Friday 18th March, we will be 

collecting food and household essentials for them. These are the following 

items we would really appreciate any donations of if you are able to help- 

 

 

 

 

 

If children are able to bring one item as a donation, they should please bring this into school on 
the morning of Friday 18th March. Thank you so much for your support with our house 
events.  We all appreciate this very much!  

Kind regards,  

The House Councillors 

 

P4 – Pasta/rice 

P5- Breakfast cereal 

P6- Tea/ coffee 

P7- Toilet rolls 

 

 

 

 

P1- Toothpaste/Toothbrushes 

P2- Biscuits/chocolate 

P3- Tins of soup 

 

 

 

 


